
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Presenter: Jason Anderson 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: Consider 2026 Requests of Shades of the Past Car Club – 6/5/2026 (Fri) Cruise and 6/6/2026 
(Sat) Car Show 

Background 

Information: 

The City has received the attached requests from the Shades of the Past Car Club for street 
closures of Susan Drive and Baseline Road for the following dates and times: 
 

06/05/2026 (Fri) Cruise Line-Up and after Cruise - 4:30pm-9pm 
06/06/2026 (Sat) Car Show - 7am-4pm - Car Show 

 
Prior to 2021, Shades of the Past had requested and received a City permit for use of Baseline 
Road between Susan Drive and Nwakama Street for this annual event. Since 2021, they have 
been requesting to use Susan Drive between Baseline Road and Clarice Avenue in addition to 
Baseline Road.  
 
In 2025, the Shades of the Past Car Club had discussed their event with the Stone Meadow 
Apartments ownership, and they have agreed that the event can occur in front of their property. 
Also in 2025, there was some concern from an area business regarding parking and access for 
their business during this event. Due to lack of public parking surrounding this event area, patrons 
must utilize the parking lots of nearby businesses to attend the event.  
 
Due to the above concerns being brought forward at the March 25, 2025 meeting, the City 
Council authorized the 2025 Car Show while simultaneously asking City staff to notify the Car 
Club that they should consider alternative locations.  
 
In the time since, the 2025 Shades of the Past Car Show occurred in June 2025 and the Shades 
leadership team met with City staff, as well as nearby business owners, with the intent of shoring 
up support to continue the event in this location for 2026. The Shades of the Past Car Club will 
have a leadership presence at this meeting to address any City Council questions or concerns 
regarding the event for 2026. 

Fiscal Impact: None. 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

that the Council does not authorize the street closures as requested. 

Recommendations: that the Council authorize street closures of Susan Drive and Baseline Road for the dates and 
times as shown on the attached applications.  

 


